



Do you love helping others? Do you enjoy drawing, writing and making cards? If so, Caring Hearts Club is for you!!

Caring Hearts Club with Mrs. Kotulak is open to students in grades second and third. We will meet every other week on Wednesday in 3A from 2:40-3:15. Our club will begin on 10/25/23 and end on 1/24/24.

During each club meeting, you will get to make greeting cards. We will make greeting cards for children that are in the hospital and other people in need. Membership for Caring Hearts club will be determined on a first come, first served basis.

I hope to see you the	re!!	
Please fill out and have your chi considered for Caring Hearts C		nool if you would like your child to be
Student Name		
Homeroom Parent/Guardian Phone Number		
Pickup: Please circle one:	Car	ASP
Parent/Guardian Signature		